
​EOL  NOTICE 

29 December 2023 

Dear Customer, 

We are sorry to inform you that the demand for the following part(s) has declined to the point 

where it is no longer economical to continue manufacturing them.  Any OPEN PO’s will not be  
able to be filled.

Part # Last Buy Date MOQ 

VZ32TL2B2882008D                                N/A  N/A

Replacement Part / Notes 

N/A

Regards, 

Charles Tepper 

VP Sales Engineering 

11/F, Tai Yau Building  181 Johnston Road  Wanchai, Hong Kong  sales@vybronics.com




